(Published in the Tulsa World and the Wagoner County American-Tribune _ October 7. 2020)

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
REGARDING REFUNDING OF CERTAIN
PORTIONS OF THE OUTSTANDING
CITY OF BROKEN ARROW, OKLAHOMA
GENERAL OBLIGATION BONDS, SERIES 2011A
AND
GENERAL OBLIGATION BONDS, SERIES 2011B

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Broken Arrow, Oklahoma, will
conduct a public hearing at its regularly scheduled meeting at 6:30 p.m., on October 20, 2020,
regarding the issuance of general obligation refunding bonds by the City of Broken Arrow for the
purpose of refunding all or a portion of the outstanding balance of the City's (i) General Obligation
Bonds, Series 2011A and (ii) General Obligation Bonds, Series 2011B. The public hearing will be
conducted in the City Council Chambers at the Broken Arrow Municipal Building, 220 South First
Street, Broken Arrow, Oklahoma. Information regarding the use of bond proceeds and the terms,
conditions, fees and expenses involved in such proposed refunding will be provided and the public
will be provided an opportunity to ask questions or comment regarding the same.
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